OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO

March 28, 1960

Ross Brunner
Box 5667
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: White Ranch Vell No. 1,
Unit I, Sec. 8-11S-28E,
Chaves County, New Mexico

Dear Siri

The location of the above-captioned well has recently been
checked and we find that the pit has not been leveled and there
are about sixty one-quart oil cans on the location. It will be
necessary for you to level the pit and clear the location.

You will also need to submit one (1) additional copy of form
C-105 (Well Record), and two (2) copies of electtic log.

Please take care of the above work as soon as possible so
that your plugging report can be approved.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong
Supervisor, District No. 2
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